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As part of the Erasmus+ program, the Pan-European University Apeiron is cooperating with the B2 Business School in Ljubljana. The European Union funds this project and financial resources have been allocated for the exchange of academic and non-academic staff as well as students.
After the announced competition for exchange students at the University of Business School in Ljubljana, the Office for International Cooperation received the application of student Žarko Bajić. The exchange of the mentioned student was realized in the period 03.01.2022-07.24.2022. During his stay in Ljubljana, Žarko attended lectures in the field of Economics and Management and then took exams in selected subjects.
The goal of this exchange was to gain new experiences during his 4-month stay in another country, to make contacts and connect with students from all parts of the world, as well as to gain knowledge of the teaching methods used at the partner institution.
By returning to the home university, 04.08.2022. Žarko Bajić held the dissemination of his experience of staying at the Higher Business School in Ljubljana, where he showed other students what his 4 months of stay at another higher education institution looked like. Students were given a brief presentation on how to apply for the program, obligations during participation in the program, as well as all its advantages. Also, he brought the students closer to the way of preparing and passing exams in a foreign language. Žarko explained to the students the importance and benefits of participating in the international exchange program.
In the future, the Office for International Cooperation will continue to strive to provide as many opportunities as possible for students of the Pan-European University Apeiron.
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